
From: Bruce_Austin@navyfederal.org
To: Linda Lee
Subject: <EXTERNAL> 19027 Breman Rd
Date: Tuesday, July 09, 2019 1:50:44 PM
Attachments: ZONING MAP.docx

Linda 
Thank you for you and your staff's work.  I know it is a difficult job, but I appreciate the diligence with
regard to the decision the staff made in following the ordinances.  As mentioned this morning, I am
attaching the map I gave to the Commissioners for your file.  As this shows the current  request would be
incompatible with the area which is spoken to in the ordinance.  The comment made this morning that the
City of Elberta be considered in a compatibility review, I feel is in error, as that is an incorporated, urban
area and should not be compared to an un-incorporated, rural area.  That's an apples and oranges
comparison.  Since you will be out on the 16th, please pass this along to Vince. 

Thanks so much 

Bruce E. Austin, Jr. 
Business Services 
Navy Federal Credit Union 
5550 Heritage Oaks Dr. Bldg 2 
Pensacola , FL    32526 
Office: 1-800 -531-7174 ext 71760 
Cell: 251-223-9137
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CURRENT DEVELOPMENT BY ZONING
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